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Assembly – 16th December: 
The PTFA will be providing coffees and teas 

for a small donation in the Learning Loft 

before the Achievement Assembly. Please 

come and join us! 

 

Don’t forget it is Christmas Jumper day too, 

£1 voluntary donation for Save the children  

 
Events in 2017: 
 
Film club - 10th February 2017: 
The next film club will be held on Friday 10th 

February 2017 between 3:00pm-5:30pm, so 

there will not be any Kids Zone activities on 

this date. 

 

Bingo Night – 31st March 2017 
Join us for a fun night with great prizes! 

 

Summer Fête – To be confirmed 
 

We’re always recruiting so please join us 
putting the fun into fundraising! 
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, Teachers and Friends, 
Welcome to our PTFA Christmas Newsletter, we 

hope you enjoy the read!  

 

Pay for a Pixel: 
We are still working very hard to raise funds for 

three new screens for the class rooms.  

So far, we have raised enough money to pay for 

one board, in one school term! 

This is thanks to the events that have been 

organized throughout the term, such as the disco 

and the Bazaar. 

 

The Christmas Bazaar was a hugely successful 

event this year. We raised £1704! 

All through people’s hard work, donations and 

spending by family and friends!  

A BIG thank you to every single one of you that 

played a part in making this such a big success! 

We are open to feedback to understand what 

was good and what can be better next year so 

please do not hesitate to speak to one of the 

PTFA members.  

There have also been feedback forms sent home 

in book bags, please do fill them in and post 

them in the feedback box. 

 

Another one of the biggest contributions to the 

fundraising success is the school calendars. 

They were created by our school mum and 

professional photographer Kerry Ingham; in her 

own time and with all profits (£412!) going to the 

Pay for a Pixel campaign.  

A BIG thank you to Kerry from all of us! 

 

 


